

February 25, 2011

Mr. David Lam Encinitas Rotary Club P.O. Box 230223 Encinitas, CA 92023

Dear David,

On behalf of the Board of Management and staff at the Magdalena Ecke Family YMCA, thank you for fulfilling your gift of \$8,000 to support our new preschool. We are very grateful for the support your Club has provided to us over the years and look forward to partnering with you on this exciting and critical project. We are proud to name one of our new classrooms in honor of your club.

With your support, our new preschool will provide our children with a nurturing, homelike environment, where they are able to gain the academic and social skills they will need to be successful. In addition, our teachers will instill within each child the YMCA's four core values of caring, honesty, respect and responsibility, as well as help them to become environmentally conscious through an exploration of nature and their physical surroundings.

On behalf of everyone here at our YMCA, thank you for helping us to make the dreams of children in our community come true.

Warmly,

Lauren Hall

Associate Executive Director